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26th January 2022
Dear Parents and Carers
SCHOOL MEALS - PRIMARY 5-7
As you are aware, in order to mitigate against Covid, children have been eating lunch in their classrooms since August 2020.  

From Monday 31st January, all pupils from P5-7 will be entitled to order a meal from our school kitchen.  Please note that all P5 pupils are now entitled to a free school meal.  It is hoped that eventually all of our pupils will be able to eat lunch, in the hall, as they would have done pre-Covid.

Please note it will be necessary for our P5-7 pupils to order their meals in advance, using the attached order forms.  The dates for each week are at the top of the relevant menu.  Completed order forms should be returned to our school office by Friday 28th January 2022.  
For pupils entitled to free school meals, these will be offered in school from 31st January.  Pupils do not need to bring a lunch from home after that time.   Parents and carers who would usually pay for school lunch, for their child, should do so through Parent Pay.  Please contact our school office if you have any questions regarding payment.
Although all P5-7 pupils are entitled to order a school meal, we are aware that some may prefer to bring a packed lunch on some or all days.  Pupils are welcome to do so, however we request that fizzy drinks and items containing nuts are not brought to school. 
Allergens
Children with allergies or special diet are known to all staff.  If not bringing a packed lunch from home, these children must have a pre-ordered lunch agreed by their parents. If the parent does not pre-order a lunch, then catering staff cannot provide a meal without discussion with school staff, who may have to make contact with the parent. Catering staff have updated training planned and a clear policy is in place in relation to the serving of meals for children with allergens or special diets.

If you have further questions, or comments, regarding school lunches, please contact staff in our school office who will happy to help you.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards                                       

Joanne Hunter                                                                                                                                                                              (Acting Leader of Learning) 
St Andrew’s Primary School                  Acting Leader of Learning
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